Technology Advisory Board (TAB) Minutes of Meeting of January 18, 2006

Location: 4th Floor Conference Room, Andy Holt Tower

Time: 2:30PM

Attendance:

Mark Alexander, Bill Britten, Barbara Dewey, Stephen Esposito, Daniel Feather, Judy Huddleston, Julie Little, Robert Osborne, Mike McNeil, Robin McNeil, Rita Smith, Gretchen Whitney, Brandon Williams

I. FY07 Student Tech Fee

The FY07 Student Tech Fee Awards Proposal was presented to the committee for review and discussion. Proposals were awarded based on each respective dean's prioritization. All of the dean's top priorities were funded this year. Every effort is made to distribute funding across all of the colleges and departments as equitably as possible.

After discussion, the FY07 Student Tech Fee Awards Proposal was approved.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting of the Technology Advisory Board will be Wednesday, February 15, 2006, at 2:30 PM, in the 4th Floor Conference Room, Andy Holt Tower.

Minutes by: Karen Tadlock